
Council file No. 19-1351

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE, AND RIVER COMMITTEE
REPORT relative to implementation standards for no/low carbon contracting.

Recommendations for Council action:

1. INSTRUCT Bureau of Sanitation (BOS) to work with the City Administrative Officer
(CAO), the Department of General Services (GSD), and the CAO’s Office of
Procurement (OOP) to identify an inventory of procurement contracts to establish a
carbon baseline.

2. INSTRUCT the BOS and OOP, with the assistance of the Bureau of Engineering
(BOE), CAO, and any necessary departments, to report on the scope of work,
resources necessary, and phased delivery of a carbon footprint study of the
inventory of procurement contracts as identified in this report.

3. INSTRUCT the OOP, with the assistance of GSD, BOS, and any necessary
department, to report to Council with recommendations for contracting standards to
reduce the City’s carbon emissions based on the completed BOS procurement
carbon footprint study.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The CAO reports that approval of the recommendations in this
report will not result in an immediate General Fund impact. However, funding will be
required for the completion of a carbon footprint study and will be evaluated once BOS
reports on the anticipated resource needed.  None submitted by the BOS.

Financial Policies Statement: The CAO further reports that the recommendations in this
report comply with the City’s Financial Policies. If the Mayor and Council add additional
resources to conduct a carbon footprint study detailed in this report, increased General
Fund revenues or offsetting reductions will be needed to fund the efforts.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On November 3, 2022, your Committee considered the October 27, 2022 CAO report
relative to implementation standards for no/low carbon contracting. The report attached
to the Council file includes some background on the matter.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the
recommendation reflected above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its
consideration.



Respectfully Submitted,

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE, AND RIVER COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
O’FARRELL: YES
KORETZ: YES
KREKORIAN: YES
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